
Welcome to Haresfield C of E Primary School

• We have all been thinking about our vision for our school and what 
we hope and wish for, for the children and adults who come here or 
work here.



What we thought about.

• We talked about how God has made us all unique and perfect for the 
plan He has for us, and how this builds an interesting and diverse 
family at Haresfield School.

• We talked about how we can all, at times, feel that we are not good 
enough, not strong enough, not clever enough BUT we are all God’s 
children and His love is never ending. 



We asked our friends, our governors, our families, 
our community, our church and our neighbours to 
help us.



We held a service to introduce our ideas.

Worship Group led the service, 
we listened to and watched the 
parable of the seeds. Luke 8 v 5-8



We also listen to the bible verse Jeremiah 17 v 7 – 8.



We had lots of activities for them to do, including..


